
The Willows Day Nursery 

Charging Policy 
 

We aim to provide competitive prices in the area. We will let parents know the cost of their weekly 

charge with the free grant removed (if applicable). 

Tax Free Childcare is a government scheme to help working parents pay for childcare. More information 

is on the link https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

For parents who are not working, there is a guide for information, by following the link 

https://revenuebenefits.org.uk/pdf/WTC2.pdf 

There is a guide to childcare costs help, by following the link https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-

costs 

We follow a fair and transparent charging policy. 
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